
 

 

 

 

 

 

Join the Seychelles Patients Association for a life-long mem-

bership fee of only one hundred rupees or support  anyone 

of our projects.  

To join:     

email: sey.patients@gmail.com  or 

Phone:  2539925 

and request a registration/membership form 

Patient Solidarity Day 

7th December 2018 



Seychelles Patients Association (SPA) was formed in 2015 and is 
a duly registered Non-Governmental Organization.  Its mission is 
to advocate for patients across all disease areas and to promote 
person-centred care in Seychelles. Unlike other patient advoca-
cy associations in Seychelles, we do not limit our work only to 
one specific condition or organ. We try to address all matters of 
relevance to all patients including matters within the social care 
and public health spheres. 

The Association currently has around 50 members, from inside 
and outside of the Ministry of Health.   The members coming 
from outside the Ministry of Health work in the offshore sector,  
Public Utilities Company, Barclays Bank, the University of Sey-
chelles, the Social Affairs Department, Department of Public Ad-
ministration amongst other places.  

The Association has a Website located at www.patientz.org and 
a Facebook Page named Seychelles Patients Association. 

Shortly after its formation, the SPA was involved mainly in or-
ganizing one blood donation event (with the participation of the 
Police) and several fund raising activities, including a sponsored 
walk to Anse Major. 

Key Members of our Association were instrumental in pro-
moting person-centred care in the Ministry of Health and in 
bringing reputed professors from across the world to train 
health staff on person-centered care and health care ethics.  

More recently, the Association has embarked on a nationwide 
campaign to sensitize patients on their rights and responsibili-
ties. In that process it has led discussions and taken positions on 

topical issues such as overseas treatment, access to medical rec-
ords and prescription fee.  

The Association has conducted outreach activities on Mahe and 
Praslin and is planning to extend to La Digue.  We have talked 
with patients, with health workers and with home-care workers. 
From this experience, next year we will strongly advocate for and 
lead the formation of Patient Participation Groups (PPG) in all 
health regions of Seychelles. These groups will give their inputs 
throughout the planning, implementation and evaluation of 
health services.  

Seychelles Patients Association is passionately leading the com-
memoration of Patient Solidarity Day this year.  Commemorated 
on the 7th December, Patient Solidarity Day calls attention to 
matters that are important for the patients.  

This year the theme is Safe Medication and Health Care For All. 

Patient Solidarity Day is steered worldwide by the International 
Alliance of Patient Organizations (IAPO)…. 

On the occasion of Patient Solidarity Day,  this year the Associa-
tion is organizing a benefit event to raise funds to produce pa-
tient information material to place in key care areas.   

In order to succeed in its mission and do more good for patients 
and their families, the Association needs the support of the com-
munity in which it operates.  

The more generous our community is, the more funds we can 
raise and the more work we can do.  

 


